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Presentation Evening 
On Wednesday we held our first Presentation Evening and it was a huge success. Given the 

weather conditions, it was fortunate to be able to hold it at Peats Ridge Hall. Well done to all the 

award winners – it is truly wonderful to see so many successful students at our school. It was a 

delightful evening and an event we will continue into the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reports 
Reports have gone home today, Thursday, 15 December. The reports reflect your child’s progress 
this semester.  Should you wish to discuss your child’s report, please contact the class teacher. 
 
School Development Days 
School will finish for students on Friday 16 December. There will be no staff on school premises on 
the Monday and Tuesday of Week 11 as our teaching staff completed their School Development 
Days after hours and on weekends earlier in the year. 
 
Final Message 

This is our last Newsletter for 2016. What a fantastic year it has been! Thank you everyone for 

your support this year, it has been a very productive year with many opportunities given to 

students. For returning families, I look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. Students in Years 

1 – 6 will return on Monday, 30 January. Kindergarten will be completing the Best Start Testing on 

return to school and will begin school on Wednesday, 1 February. I would like to thank my 

outstanding staff for their dedication and commitment to our students. I also wish you and your 

family a very safe and enjoyable holiday break. 

Week 2—Term 1 2017 

 
Monday  30 Jan 

 Students return 
 

Tuesday 31 

 Scripture 
 
Wednesday 1 Feb 

 Kinder start 

 

Thursday 2 

 Student Banking  
 
Friday 3 

 School Sports 

 

 

Week 4 

Monday  13 

 

Tuesday 14 

 Scripture 
 
Wednesday 15 

 Parents Welcome BBQ 
 

Thursday 16 

 Student Banking 

 
Friday 17 

 School Sports 

Week 3 

Monday  6 

 

Tuesday 7 

 Scripture 
 
Wednesday 8 
 

Thursday 9 

 
Friday 10 

 School Sports 
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School traffic and parking around your 

school info 

 

  

In the Spotlight 

T E R M  4  W E E K  1 0    

Last week was the Year 6 Farewell.  We had a great night eating, dancing and playing games.  It was a great 

opportunity to spend the evening with these people before they head off to high school. 

 

 

It is expected that  all students are to wear correct school uniform in 2017.  shoes seem to be the main cause 

for concern.  Please do not purchase fluorescent sneakers for students to be worn at school as this is not part 

of our school’s uniform policy.  In warmer weather, students should wear a light blue polo shirt with grey/check 

shorts.  Girls also have the option of a check dress.  

 

 

The Uniform Shop will open for sales on Monday  30 January, the first student day of Term 1 and  the first and 

third Monday of each month. 
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School Uniform 

Personal belongings 

Library News 

Year 6 Farewell  

Please take the time this holidays to ensure that all personal belongings such as clothing, lunch boxes and drink bot-

tles are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  We have had a huge amount of lost property over the last year without 

names which makes it impossible to return to the owner and it is very expensive for families to keep replacing items. 

Please ensure your child/children have a library bag for 2017 .  We encourage all students to borrow books regularly in 

their weekly library lessons and they must have a bag to protect their books 

 

 

School Security Hotline 

1300 880 021 

Uniform Shop 


